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Dosher Foundation Funds over $20,000 to Hospital  
    

SOUTHPORT— The Dosher Memorial Hospital Foundation recently allotted $21,222.41 in 

funds for three areas at Dosher Memorial Hospital.  

1.  $5,000 will be given to Dosher’s Employee Assistance Program, which offers financial 

support to staff members in times of crisis.  

2. $13,970 will go to the purchase of a Global Med Telecart. Since the onset of the 

COVID-19 pandemic, telehealth visits, which allow patients to connect with their 

physicians remotely, have become a vital component of patient care.  

3. $2,252 will be used for the purchase of Language Line equipment, which is used in  

the Dosher Clinic Network and Hospital when sign language or interpretation is 

needed to properly communicate with a patient.     

Lynda Stanley, President of Dosher Memorial Hospital and the Dosher Foundation, says, 

“Dosher is extremely grateful for the many organizations and individuals who provide us with 

financial donations.  This support enables us to continually improve patient experience and 

deliver the level of care that every patient deserves.”   
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